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Mr Steve O’Dare 
Chairman of the North Parade Bowling Green Association 
(By email only) 

29th November 2024 
 
 
 
 
NORTH PARADE BOWLING GREEN ASSOCIATION LETTER OF SUPPORT 

 
 
Dear Steve, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that at its meeting on Wednesday 27th November, 
Skegness Town Council’s Management Committee gave their full support to the idea 
of the North Parade Bowling Green Association taking on the responsibility of the 
North Parade Bowling Greens. 
 
The Committee agreed that the idea of the Association developing plans to keep the 
greens open was an excellent idea. Whilst Skegness Town Council is unable to 
provide any financial or other resources to assist, it hopes the outcome of 
discussions with East Lindsey District Council are positive, and that the decision, 
which we understand is expected to be made in December, secures the future of the 
greens for the Town and its visitor economy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Steve Larner 
Town Clerk  
 
CC Phil Perry - Assistant Director of Leisure & Culture 
 
 
 
 


